
 

January 24, 2006 File Number 3002800 

TO: Shoreline Preservation Working Group 
 
FROM: Shelby Tucker, SANDAG 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of the Thursday, February 2, 2006, Shoreline 

Preservation Working Group Meeting 

Due to the cancellation of one agenda item and having to delay a couple of 
the agenda items until more information can be obtained, the Shoreline 
Preservation Working Group (SPWG) meeting, originally scheduled for 
Thursday, February 2, 2006, has been cancelled. This is to inform you of the 
cancellation and that the next meeting will be held on the following date: 
 

Thursday, April 6, 2006 
11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

SANDAG 
7th Floor Conference Room 

401 B Street, Suite 800 
San Diego, CA 92101 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss 
at a future meeting, don’t hesitate to contact me at (619) 699-1916 or via  
e-mail at stu@sandag.org. 
 
As a reminder, please remember that the American Shore and Beach 
Preservation Association’s March Summit will be held March 1-3, 2006 
(www.asbpa.org) and CalCoast's Sacramento Forum will be held April 19-20, 
2006 (www.coastalconference.org). We look forward to hearing updates 
about these conferences from those who attended at future SPWG meetings. 
 
ST/ai 

http://www.asbpa.org/

